
Welcome to Northburn News. 

Friday 7th April 2017 

 

Another hugely successful term comes to an end.   

 

Our children have continued to participate in a wide range of sporting activities. They have thoroughly enjoyed the many 
opportunities available and had some amazing success. Our Year 5 Hockey and football teams achieved 1st place at Cram-
lington and Seaton Valley sports partnership tournaments. Our netball, golf and skipping teams also performed extremely 
well. Their sportsmanship and impeccable behaviour is often commented upon by those running the events. 

 

We have provisionally analysed responses to the homework survey. You can find a summary on the school website. We 
know 360 Maths was causing great frustration and have stopped using it. The children in Year 3 and 4 are now able to use 
Mathletics. 

 

Thank you to all parents who have been helping us to develop our grounds. Also, to Year 3 and 4 for planting bulbs, they 
look superb and certainly cheer up the entrance to school. We are planning further work in the summer term. Finally thank 
you to the parents and year 6 pupils who put gravel around the yurt and bandstand to make it more usable in all weathers. 

 

Our Easter open afternoon for Nursery, Reception and Years 3 and 4 were amazing. Thank you to all parents who passed 
on their comments- you clearly enjoyed the day as much as the staff and children. 

 

The PTA continues to do great work and have raised a lot of money to help enrich the children’s learning. Key events have 
been the ‘Pancake Flip’ and the Easter Fair. Money raised by the PTA has this term been spent on a variety of projects- e.g. 
‘Ozobots’ (programmable robots), green screens (for use in video and art projects), library resources for key stage 2 … The 
list is long and we thank the PTA for their efforts to support the school. 

 

We have a number of exciting projects lined up for the summer term and will tell you more in an update at the start of the 
new term. 

I would like to wish everyone a  happy Easter and I look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 24th April. 

 

Mrs Clare Scott 

Headteacher 

 

Yellow House are this week’s house winners. This half term’s house winners are Green.  

Children in  Green House will have a non-uniform day on Friday 28th April 2017. 

 

School Meals 

If you have any credits or debits for school meals, your child will have received a letter today. Lunch money should be paid 
for, in advance, on a Monday morning.   

Lunches are £2.20 a day and can be paid each week or each half-term.  

£52.80 for the half- term  

£11.00 per week  

If you pay by cheque, please make it payable to Northumberland County Council and write your child’s name and class 
number on the back.  

 

Latest News and Events: 

Northburn News 
Northburn Primary 

01670 739111 

Email:admin@northburn. 


